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Dear Parent 
 
EY Easter Bonnet Workshop 
 
We would like to invite you to our Easter Bonnet workshop 
on Wednesday 29th March at 2pm.    
 
We hope you will enjoy designing and making an Easter bonnet with your child in 
their classroom, all resources will be provided however you are also welcome to 
bring any resources you would like to use.  The session will end at approximately 
2:45pm with a parade in the school hall, after which you are welcome to take your 
children home.  
 
We look forward to seeing you at the workshop and Happy Easter!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

      Mrs T Fancey 

 
Miss T Fancey  
Early Years Leader  
 


